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                 Monday 29th April 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Mother’s Day Stall - Monday 6th May 2019   
 

 
 

Our P&C will be holding a Mother’s Day stall 
on Monday 6th May 2019. We will continue 
to sell left over gifts on Tuesday and 
Wednesday lunch times for any students who 
have forgotten or would like to purchase extra 
gifts. Please remember that our gifts can also 
cater for grandmothers.  
 
This is a great opportunity for your child to 
purchase a great Mother’s Day gift and support 
our school at the same time.  The gifts will vary 
from $1.00 - $10.00. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
Regards 
 
Selena Mc Phee        Heather Campbell  
Relieving Principal       P&C President 


